
Hello, 

I wanted to reach out today to let you know that I strongly support bill H7382. This bill reduces 
the current limits on renting and provides badly needed housing for URI students as has been 
done for decades. 

 

  As we all know, Narragansett has been providing housing for URI students for decades.  I'm 
sure at some point either you, a friend or a family member is/has gone to URI and/or knows 
someone who has lived in Narragansett while attending URI.  

 

Please do the right thing and vote in favor of this bill. 

Thank you for your time, 

Dianne DeNuccio 

301 Ocean Road 
Narragansett, RI 02882 

 


